
      Press Release  

मंगलूर ᳯरफाइनरी ए᭛ड पेᮝोकेिमक᭨स िलिमटेड Mangalore Refinery & Petrochemicals Ltd. (MRPL) 

A Govt. of India Enterprise and ONGC Subsidiary, Kuthethur P.O, Mangaluru - 575030. 

 

 

 

MRPL Statement on Secondary Workforce 
 

Recently there have been false reports in certain sections of media about MRPL’s alleged 

plans to lay off secondary workforce members. 

 

MRPL wishes to bring to the notice of all that during the COVID crisis, MRPL emerged as 

one of the few organisations which paid full salary to all its secondary workforce along with 

fully paid leave. MRPL has received both appreciation from Government bodies and awards 

from the Public Relations Society for its contribution during the COVID-crisis. 

 

MRPL supports thousands of members from local areas as secondary workforce and few 

more thousand who work under various contracts being executed either within or outside 

its premises, providing a livelihood for thousands of residents primarily from the twin 

districts.  

 

It must be noted that MRPL has never done any layoff in the past except during the rarest of 

rare situations where individuals have done extreme disciplinary violations. Hence it is 

requested not to trust malicious reports attempting to defame this central government Mini 

Ratna entity which has done yeoman service to the region.  

 

Certain individuals have time and again tried to make defamatory statements against MRPL, 

targeting certain MRPL officials as corrupt. MRPL being a central government entity has 

zero-tolerance towards corrupt practices.  

 

 MRPL is planning strong legal action against those who make defamatory statements 

about the organisation or its officers without any evidence in public gatherings and social 

media.  
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